
Church reports graffiti
Sunday, June 16, 2013 11:39 PM - 

At 7:45 a.m. Sunday, Delphos Police were called to the 400 block of North Pierce Street in
reference to a vandalism complaint at a local church in that area.

  

Upon officers’ arrival, they met with a church representative who advised that someone had
spray-painted graffiti at the church.
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